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This Bill is not written for Oregon residents as many of us are gun owners.  This is an 

extension to an already written law that is not adding any further protection.  This is a 

one sided view and is not written in detail to capture a specific essence of what this 

measure is really going to do to gun owners.  This is not constitutional for Oregon as 

we have rights and it seems we are being squeezed out of them.  This Bill needs to 

be written more clearly and include better rights for gun owners. 


